
ESAs notify the European Commission
about the outcome of the review of the
PRIIPs key information document

The European Supervisory Authorities (ESAs) have informed the European
Commission of the outcome of the review conducted by the ESAs of the key
information document (KID) for packaged retail and insurance-based investment
products (PRIIPs). This follows the ESAs’ consultation paper published on 16
October 2019 on draft regulatory technical standards (RTS) to amend the
technical rules on the presentation, content, review and revision of KID
(Delegated Regulation (EU) 2017/653). 

Read the Letter

Read the Annex

http://www.government-world.com/esas-notify-the-european-commission-about-the-outcome-of-the-review-of-the-priips-key-information-document/
http://www.government-world.com/esas-notify-the-european-commission-about-the-outcome-of-the-review-of-the-priips-key-information-document/
http://www.government-world.com/esas-notify-the-european-commission-about-the-outcome-of-the-review-of-the-priips-key-information-document/
https://www.eiopa.europa.eu/content/letter-esas-outcome-esa-review-priips-delegated-regulation_en
https://www.eiopa.europa.eu/sites/default/files/publications/letters/annex-to-letter-priips-rts-draft-report.pdf

